DAVENPORT SCHOOL DISTRICT

801 7TH · DAVENPORT WA · 99122 (509) 725-1481



MEMO

Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020

To: Board of Directors

From: Jim Kowalkowski, Superintendent

Chad Prewitt, Principal & Tim Zeiler, Athletic Director

Subj.: Request to approve hiring of High School Assistant Baseball

Coach

We recommend for board approval to hire Bob Gillespie for the high school assistant baseball coaching position. Bob comes with 4 years of coaching 12U baseball and experience playing for 1 and ½ years at the college level, D3. He stresses having fun and creating positive relationships with players.